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Poems for the Millennium, Volume Four
This major global history of the twentieth
century is written by four prominent
international historians for first-year
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undergraduate
level and upward. Using their
thematic and regional expertise, the authors
cover events in Europe, Asia, the Middle
East, Africa and the Americas from the last
century and beyond. Among the areas this book
covers are: the decline of European hegemony
over the international order; the diffusion
of power to the two superpowers; the rise of
newly independent states in Asia and Africa;
and, the course and consequences of the major
global conflicts of the twentieth century.
This second edition is thoroughly updated,
and includes extended coverage of European
integration, the rise of supra-governmental
organizations, and the 'global War on
Terror'.

The Rule of Four
War Paint is the story of two extraordinary
women, Miss Elizabeth Arden and Madame Helena
Rubinstein, and the legacy they left: a story
of feminine vanity and marketing genius.
Behind the gloss and glamour lay obsession
with business and rivalry with each other.
Despite working for over six decades in the
same business, these two geniuses never met
face to face - until now. 'The definitive
biography of women and their relationships to
their faces in the twentieth century' Linda
Grant, Guardian 'I have seldom enjoyed a book
so much . . . the research is staggering . .
. a wonderful read' Lulu Guinness
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Black Wave
For a couple of decades before World War II,
a group of immigrant painters and sculptors,
including Amedeo Modigliani, Marc Chagall,
Chaim Soutine and Jules Pascin dominated the
new art scene of Montparnasse in Paris. Art
critics gave them the name "the School of
Paris" to set them apart from the French-born
(and less talented) young artists of the
period. Modigliani and Chagall eventually
attained enormous worldwide popularity, but
in those earlier days most School of Paris
painters looked on Soutine as their most
talented contemporary. Willem de Kooning
proclaimed Soutine his favorite painter, and
Jackson Pollack hailed him as a major
influence. Soutine arrived in Paris while
many painters were experimenting with cubism,
but he had no time for trends and fashions;
like his art, Soutine was intense, demonic,
and fierce. After the defeat of France by
Hitler's Germany, the East European Jewish
immigrants who had made their way to France
for sanctuary were no longer safe. In
constant fear of the French police and the
German Gestapo, plagued by poor health and
bouts of depression, Soutine was the epitome
of the tortured artist. Rich in period
detail, Stanley Meisler's Shocking Paris
explores the short, dramatic life of one of
the most influential artists of the twentieth
century.
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Shocking
Two children mean twice the laughter, twice
the mess, and twice as much fun! Record Baby
#2's milestones along with wonderfully funny
and fantastic family moments with this warm
and whimsical journal by the author of the
best-selling memory book When We Became
Three. It's a thoughtful and entertaining way
to promote goodwill between the siblings
while creating a keepsake journal that will
have the whole family laughing and reflecting
for years to come.

Art and Rivalry
Martin Gayford’s masterful account of
painting in London from the Second World War
to the 1970s, illustrated by documentary
photographs and the works themselves The
development of painting in London from the
Second World War to the 1970s has never
before been told before as a single
narrative. R. B. Kitaj’s proposal, made in
1976, that there was a “substantial School of
London” was essentially correct but it caused
confusion because it implied that there was a
movement or stylistic group at work, when in
reality no one style could cover the likes of
Francis Bacon and also Bridget Riley.
Modernists and Mavericks explores this period
based on an exceptionally deep well of
firsthand interviews, often unpublished, with
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such artists
as Victor Pasmore, John Craxton,
Lucian Freud, Frank Auerbach, Allen Jones, R.
B. Kitaj, Euan Uglow, Howard Hodgkin, Terry
Frost, Gillian Ayres, Bridget Riley, David
Hockney, Frank Bowling, Leon Kossoff, John
Hoyland, and Patrick Caulfield. But Martin
Gayford also teases out the thread weaving
these individual lives together and
demonstrates how and why, long after it was
officially declared dead, painting lived and
thrived in London. Simultaneously aware of
the influences of Jackson Pollock,
Giacometti, and (through the teaching passed
down at the major art school) the traditions
of Western art from Piero della Francesca to
Picasso and Matisse, the postwar painters
were bound by their confidence that this
ancient medium could do fresh and marvelous
things, and explored in their diverse ways,
the possibilities of paint.

Four Princes
Manet, Monet, Pissarro, Cézanne, Renoir,
Degas, Sisley, Berthe Morisot and Mary
Cassatt. Though they were often ridiculed or
ignored by their contemporaries, astonishing
sums are paid today for the works of these
artists. Their dazzling pictures are familiar
- but how well does the world know the
Impressionists as people? In a vivid and
moving narrative, biographer Sue Roe shows
the Impressionists in the studios of Paris,
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rural lanes
bars as Paris underwent Baron Haussman's
spectacular transformation. For over twenty
years they lived and worked together as a
group, struggling to rebuild their lives
after the Franco-Prussian war and supporting
one another through shocked public reactions
to unfamiliar canvasses depicting
laundresses, dancers, spring blossom and
boating scenes. This intimate, colourful,
superbly researched account takes us into
their homes as well as their studios and
describes their unconventional, volatile and
precarious lives, as well as the stories
behind their paintings.

Thank You for Being Late
Matisse and Picasso achieved extraordinary
prominence during their lifetimes. They have
become cultural icons, standing not only for
different kinds of art but also for different
ways of living. Matisse, known for his
restraint and intense sense of privacy, for
his decorum and discretion, created an art
that transcended daily life and conveyed a
sensuality that inhabited an abstract and
ethereal realm of being. In contrast, Picasso
became the exemplar of intense emotionality,
of theatricality, of art as a kind of
autobiographical confession that was often
charged with violence and explosive
eroticism. In Matisse and Picasso, Jack Flam
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the compelling, competitive,
parallel lives of these two artists and their
very different attitudes toward the idea of
artistic greatness, toward the women they
loved, and ultimately toward their
confrontations with death.

War Paint
Anya Caliendo left her family and their
resort two years ago. She was ashamed and
afraid that her family would blame her for
some of their father’s ruthless dealings. Now
she returns to the resort in secret to find
files to clear her name, but she doesn’t plan
on running into her one-time lover, Quinn.
Quinn used to work for Anya’s father too and
he’s out to do the same as Anya – clear his
name. When he runs into Anya, they strike a
deal to help one another. Quinn wonders how
he can trust a Caliendo to keep her word.
Will she turn out to be just like her father?
Amid the secret meetings and late-night file
searches, Anya and Quinn also fight a
connection that seems to draw them closer and
closer. Will they be able to clear their
names and rekindle a romance or will their
past destroy the future they so desperately
seek? This book can be read as a STAND ALONE,
but for more enjoyment read them in the order
of the series, as all the characters appear
in future books. "Ms. Leah’s ability to
create romantic scenes that are like wispy
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not clearly defined, not graphically
detailed, but hinted at and fleeting after
she has set the warm up scenes to intense
passion. I always trust my imagination, and
with Shannyn Leah’s guidance, it was sparking
and sighing and once again, melting down.
That is romance. That is sensual heat. Give
us a tease and cut our minds and hearts loose
to make the best scenes ever! Kind of brings
out our own personal melting point, as if she
wrote each scene specifically for each
reader." ~Dii Tometender~ Read the full BY
THE LAKE SERIES: THE CALIENDO RESORT BOOK 1:
Sunset Thunder BOOK 2: Sunset Rivalry BOOK 3:
Sunset Sail BOOK 4: Sunset Flare BOOK 5:
Sunset Shelter Other books from the By The
Lake Series: THE MCADAMS SISTERS BOOK 1:
Lakeshore Secrets BOOK 2: Lakeshore Legend
BOOK 3: Lakeshore Love BOOK 4: Lakeshore
Candy BOOK 5: Lakeshore Lyrics

Matisse and Picasso
A New York Times Notable Book of 2018
“Searingly passionate…Nixey writes up a
storm. Each sentence is rich, textured,
evocative, felt…[A] ballista-bolt of a book.”
—New York Times Book Review In Harran, the
locals refused to convert. They were
dismembered, their limbs hung along the
town’s main street. In Alexandria, zealots
pulled the elderly philosopher-mathematician
Hypatia from her chariot and flayed her to
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death with
before, their fellow Christians had invaded
the city’s greatest temple and razed
it—smashing its world-famous statues and
destroying all that was left of Alexandria’s
Great Library. Today, we refer to
Christianity’s conquest of the West as a
“triumph.” But this victory entailed an orgy
of destruction in which Jesus’s followers
attacked and suppressed classical culture,
helping to pitch Western civilization into a
thousand-year-long decline. Just one percent
of Latin literature would survive the purge;
countless antiquities, artworks, and ancient
traditions were lost forever. As Catherine
Nixey reveals, evidence of early Christians’
campaign of terror has been hiding in plain
sight: in the palimpsests and shattered
statues proudly displayed in churches and
museums the world over. In The Darkening Age,
Nixey resurrects this lost history, offering
a wrenching account of the rise of
Christianity and its terrible cost.

Metamorphoses
Fudge is five - and he's driving his older
brother, Peter, mad, as usual. Going on
holiday with Fudge - and baby Tootsie, Turtle
the dog and Uncle Feather the bird - means
disasters every day. Even worse for Peter,
disgusting Sheila Tubman is staying in the
same house. Will it be Peter's nightmare
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One thing's for sure - it's going to
be fudge-a-mania all the way! Fudge-a-Mania
is book four in this hugely successful series
from the bestselling author and household
name Judy Blume.

The Private Lives Of The Impressionists
"Global anthology of twentieth-century
poetry"--Back cover.

Rivalry
For all their spectacular growth, China and
India must still lift a hundred million
citizens out of poverty and create jobs for
the numerous laborers. Both powers hope trade
and investment will sustain national unity.
For the first time, Jonathan Holslag
identifies these objectives as new sources of
rivalry and argues that China and India
cannot grow without fierce contest. Though he
recognizes that both countries wish to
maintain stable relations, Holslag argues
that success in implementing economic reform
will give way to conflict. This rivalry is
already tangible in Asia as a whole, where
shifting patterns of economic influence have
altered the balance of power and have led to
shortsighted policies that undermine regional
stability. Holslag also demonstrates that
despite two decades of peace, mutual
perceptions have become hostile, and a
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game of tit-for-tat promises to
diminish prospects for peace. Holslag
therefore refutes the notion that development
and interdependence lead to peace, and he
does so by embedding rich empirical evidence
within broader debates on international
relations theory. His book is down-to-earth
and realistic while also taking into account
the complexities of internal policymaking.
The result is a fascinating portrait of the
complicated interaction among economic,
political, military, and perceptional levels
of diplomacy.

When We Became Four
Endeavoring to decipher a five-hundred-year
old text that weaves a mathematical labyrinth
within a love story, researchers Tom Sullivan
and Paul Harris obtain a diary that may
contain the key to the code, but when a
fellow researcher is killed, they realize
that the book contains a dangerous secret.
100,000 first printing.

Siblings Without Rivalry
Offers parents advice and techniques for
peaceful interaction between siblings by
providing anecdotes, true stories, humor, and
compassion.

Picasso and the Painting That Shocked
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the World
The meteoric rise of the largest unregulated
financial market in the world-for
contemporary art-is driven by a few
passionate, guileful, and very hard-nosed
dealers. They can make and break careers and
fortunes. The contemporary art market is an
international juggernaut, throwing off
multimillion-dollar deals as wealthy buyers
move from fair to fair, auction to auction,
party to glittering party. But none of it
would happen without the dealers-the
tastemakers who back emerging artists and
steer them to success, often to see them
picked off by a rival. Dealers operate within
a private world of handshake agreements,
negotiating for the highest commissions.
Michael Shnayerson, a longtime contributing
editor to Vanity Fair, writes the first ever
definitive history of their activities. He
has spoken to all of today's so-called mega
dealers-Larry Gagosian, David Zwirner, Arne
and Marc Glimcher, and Iwan Wirth-along with
dozens of other dealers-from Irving Blum to
Gavin Brown-who worked with the greatest
artists of their times: Jackson Pollock, Andy
Warhol, Cy Twombly, and more. This
kaleidoscopic history begins in the mid-1940s
in genteel poverty with a scattering of
galleries in midtown Manhattan, takes us
through the ramshackle 1950s studios of
Coenties Slip, the hipster locations in SoHo
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and Chelsea,
London's Bond Street, and across
the terraces of Art Basel until today. Now,
dealers and auctioneers are seeking the first
billion-dollar painting. It hasn't happened
yet, but they are confident they can push the
price there soon.

Brothers
This book provides an illuminating and unique
analysis of the political rivalry between all
the major parties during Ireland's
revolutionary years. Politicians,
propagandists and their voluntary supporters
instigated forceful election campaigns to
promote ideologies that aimed to alter or
imbed their principles into the minds of
ordinary people. The goal was victory at the
ballot box during the by-elections, general
elections and local government elections of
this era. Callinan places her study within
the wider contexts of the modernization of
propaganda during the Great War and the
expansion of consumerism to conduct an
examination of election activity - from
candidate selection and fundraising to doorto-door canvassing, and everything in
between. Running alongside war and revolution
were the political struggles, and they
equalled any of the military upheavals that
transformed politics in Ireland.

International History of the Twentieth
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Century
English translation (1561) of the 1528 text
which portrays Renaissance court society in
Italy

Ninth Street Women
Previously published: London: Fig Tree,
[2014].

Boom
Recounts the photographer's professional and
personal life, places him in the context of
his times, and describes his accomplishments
in establishing photography as an art and
promoting American modern artists

The Art of Rivalry
With its vivid descriptions of courtly
society, gardens, and architecture in early
eleventh-century Japan, The Tale of
Genji—recognized as the world’s first
novel—has captivated audiences around the
globe and inspired artistic traditions for
one thousand years. Its female author,
Murasaki Shikibu, was a diarist, a renowned
poet, and, as a tutor to the young empress,
the ultimate palace insider; her monumental
work of fiction offers entry into an
elaborate, mysterious world of court romance,
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political
religious life. This handsomely designed and
illustrated book explores the outstanding art
associated with Genji through in-depth essays
and discussions of more than one hundred
works. The Tale of Genji has influenced all
forms of Japanese artistic expression, from
intimately scaled albums to boldly designed
hanging scrolls and screen paintings, lacquer
boxes, incense burners, games, palanquins for
transporting young brides to their new homes,
and even contemporary manga. The authors,
both art historians and Genji scholars,
discuss the tale’s transmission and reception
over the centuries; illuminate its place
within the history of Japanese literature and
calligraphy; highlight its key episodes and
characters; and explore its wide-ranging
influence on Japanese culture, design, and
aesthetics into the modern era. p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 14.0px
Verdana}

Sunset Rivalry
The updated edition of Julian Barnes’ bestloved writing on art, with seven new
exquisite illustrated essays ‘Flaubert
believed that it was impossible to explain
one art form in terms of another, and that
great paintings required no words of
explanation. Braque thought the ideal state
would be reached when we said nothing at all
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of a painting. But we are very far
from reaching that state. We remain
incorrigibly verbal creatures who love to
explain things, to form opinions, to argue It
is a rare picture which stuns, or argues, us
into silence. And if one does, it is only a
short time before we want to explain and
understand the very silence into which we
have been plunged.’ Julian Barnes began
writing about art with a chapter on
Géricault’s The Raft of the Medusa in his
1989 novel A History of the World in 101?2
Chapters. Since then he has written a series
of remarkable essays, chiefly about French
artists, which trace the story of how art
made its way from Romanticism to Realism and
into Modernism. Fully illustrated in colour
throughout, Keeping an Eye Open contains
Barnes’ essays on Géricault, Delacroix,
Courbet, Manet, Morisot, Fantin-Latour,
Cézanne, Degas, Cassatt, Redon, Van Gogh, the
legendary critic Huysmans, Bonnard, Vuillard,
Vallotton, Braque, Magritte, Oldenburg,
Howard Hodgkin and Lucian Freud. It also
offers new perspectives on the fruitful
relationship between writers and artists, and
on the rivalry among Russian collectors of
French art in the late 19th century. ‘A
typically elegant and absorbing book by one
of the greatest contemporary English
writers.’ Guardian *Books of the Year* ‘Gave
me a new confidence in how to understand and,
more importantly, enjoy wandering around an
exhibition.’ Mariella Frostrup ‘My book of
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Modernists and Mavericks: Bacon, Freud,
Hockney and the London Painters
Lucian Freud (1922-2011), widely regarded as
the greatest figurative painter of his time,
spent seven months painting a portrait of the
art critic Martin Gayford. The daily
narrative of their encounters takes the
reader into that most private place, the
artist's studio, and to the heart of the
working methods of this modern master--both
technical and subtly psychological. From Man
with a Blue Scarf emerges an understanding of
what a portrait is, but something else is
also created: a portrait, in words, of Freud
himself. This is not a biography, but a
series of close-ups: the artist at work and
in conversation in restaurants, taxis, and
his studio. It takes one into the company of
the painter who was a friend and contemporary
of Pablo Picasso, Alberto Giacometti, and
Francis Bacon, as well as writers such as
George Orwell and W. H. Auden. Now for the
first time as a compact paperback, this book
is illustrated with works by Lucian Freud,
telling photographs of Freud in his studio,
and images by great artists of the past, such
as Vincent van Gogh and Titian, who are
discussed by Freud and Gayford. Full of wry
observations, the book reveals how it feels
to pose for a remarkable artist and become a
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Matisse and Picasso
Edward Fasbender is a devil. He's my father's
business rival, a powerful, vicious man who
takes what he wants and bows to no one. I
only took the meeting because I was curious.
I thought he was going to offer me a job. But
that's not what he's after at all. His
proposal is much more intriguing, and I see
an opportunity. An opportunity to turn the
tables and bring down the devil. I've gotten
in trouble playing these games before. I know
when the risk is too great, when the stakes
are too high. I know how to be cold and
strong-willed and destructive. I know how to
withstand dominant men with arrogant charm
and rugged features. Yet I can't resist
taking on Edward. And I can't resist the pull
he has on me. Soon I'm not so sure which side
of the battle I'm standing on--if I'm the
warrior meant to slay, Or the one who will be
slain. Slay: Rivalry is Book One in New York
Times, Wall Street Journal, and USA Today
bestselling author, Laurelin Paige, next dark
and edgy series.

The Pursuit of Perfection
Ovid's magnificent panorama of the Greek and
Roman myths-presented by a noted poet,
scholar, and critic. Prized through the ages
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splendor and its savage,
sophisticated wit, The Metamorphoses is a
masterpiece of Western culture-the first
attempt to link all the Greek myths, before
and after Homer, in a cohesive whole, to the
Roman myths of Ovid's day. Horace Gregory, in
this modern translation, turns his own poetic
gifts toward a deft reconstruction of Ovid's
ancient themes, using contemporary idiom to
bring to today's reader all the ageless drama
and psychological truths vividly intact.

New Asian Approaches to Africa:
Rivalries and Collaborations
The struggle between Russia and Great Britain
over Central Asia in the nineteenth century
was the original "great game." But in the
past quarter century, a new "great game" has
emerged, pitting America against a newly
aggressive Russia and a resource-hungry
China, all struggling for influence over the
same region, now one of the most volatile
areas in the world: the long border region
stretching from Iran through Pakistan to
Kashmir. In Great Games, Local Rules,
Alexander Cooley, one of America's most
respected international relations scholars,
explores the dynamics of the new competition
for control of the region since 9/11. All
three great powers have crafted strategies to
increase their power in the area, which
includes Afghanistan and the former Soviet
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republics
Kyrgyzstan, and Kazakhstan. Each nation is
pursuing important goals: basing rights for
the US, access to natural resources for the
Chinese, and increased political influence
for the Russians. However, overlooked in all
of the talk about this new great game is fact
that the Central Asian governments have
proven themselves critical agents in their
own right, establishing local rules for
external power involvement that serve to fend
off foreign interest. As a result, despite a
decade of intense interest from the United
States, Russia, and China, Central Asia
remains a collection of segmented states, and
the external competition has merely
reinforced the sovereign authority of the
individual Central Asian governments. A
careful and surprising analysis of how small
states interact with great powers in a vital
region, Great Games, Local Rules greatly
advances our understanding of how global
politics actually works in the contemporary
era.

Electioneering and Propaganda in
Ireland 1917-21
Anyone can master the fundamentals of game
design - no technological expertise is
necessary. The Art of Game Design: A Book of
Lenses shows that the same basic principles
of psychology that work for board games, card
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games and
making top-quality videogames. Good game
design happens when you view your game from
many different perspectives, or lenses. While
touring through the unusual territory that is
game design, this book gives the reader one
hundred of these lenses - one hundred sets of
insightful questions to ask yourself that
will help make your game better. These lenses
are gathered from fields as diverse as
psychology, architecture, music, visual
design, film, software engineering, theme
park design, mathematics, writing, puzzle
design, and anthropology. Anyone who reads
this book will be inspired to become a better
game designer - and will understand how to do
it.

The Art of Game Design
Here is a tapestry of stories about the
complex and unique relationship that exists
between brothers. In this book, some of our
finest authors take an unvarnished look at
how brothers admire and admonish, revere and
revile, connect and compete, love and war
with each other. With hearts and minds wide
open, and, in some cases, with laugh-out-loud
humor, the writers tackle a topic that is as
old as the Bible and yet has been,
heretofore, overlooked. Contributors range in
age from twenty-four to eighty-four, and
their stories from comic to tragic. Table of
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Contents:Foreword
("Frank McCourt").Civil War
("Benjamin and Fred Cheever").Missing Parts
("David Kaczynski").The Sensations of Jim
("David Maraniss").My Brother, Life (with
Apologies to Pasternak) ("Phillip
Lopate").Secrets and Bones ("Mikal
Gilmore").We Were Men ("Richard
Ford").American Beauty ("Ethan Canin").Doing
Time ("John Edgar Wideman").My Brother's a
Keeper ("Chris Bohjalian").Headlock ("Daniel
Menaker").A Drinking Life ("Pete Hamill").You
Can't Kill the Rooster ("David
Sedaris").Heavy Lifting ("Geoffrey Wolff").A
Brother's Story ("Tobias Wolff").Documents
("Charles D'Ambrosio").Get Away from Me ("Jim
Shepard").The Scarlet Ibis ("James
Hurst").The Roberts Boys ("Steven V.
Roberts").A Death in the Family ("Dominick
Dunne").Jambon Dreams ("Floyd
Skloot").Imagining Robert ("Jay
Neugeboren").King of the Cleveland Beatniks
("Herbert Gold").The Accident ("Gregory
Orr").Sacraments of Reconciliation ("Jerald
Walker").Chang and Eng ("Darin
Strauss").Brothers on Brotherhood ("Nathaniel
Rich and Simon Rich").About the Editor and
Contributors.Acknowledgments.Sources and
Permissions.

A Month in Siena
A New York Times Notable Book of 2020 “[A]
sweeping and authoritative history" (The New
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York Times
unprecedented and ambitious examination of
how the modern Middle East unraveled and why
it started with the pivotal year of 1979. Kim
Ghattas seamlessly weaves together history,
geopolitics, and culture to deliver a
gripping read of the largely unexplored story
of the rivalry between between Saudi Arabia
and Iran, born from the sparks of the 1979
Iranian revolution and fueled by American
policy. With vivid story-telling, extensive
historical research and on-the-ground
reporting, Ghattas dispels accepted truths
about a region she calls home. She explores
how Sunni Saudi Arabia and Shia Iran, once
allies and twin pillars of US strategy in the
region, became mortal enemies after 1979. She
shows how they used and distorted religion in
a competition that went well beyond
geopolitics. Feeding intolerance, suppressing
cultural expression, and encouraging
sectarian violence from Egypt to Pakistan,
the war for cultural supremacy led to Iran’s
fatwa against author Salman Rushdie, the
assassination of countless intellectuals, the
birth of groups like Hezbollah in Lebanon,
the September 11th terrorist attacks, and the
rise of ISIS. Ghattas introduces us to a
riveting cast of characters whose lives were
upended by the geopolitical drama over four
decades: from the Pakistani television anchor
who defied her country’s dictator, to the
Egyptian novelist thrown in jail for indecent
writings all the way to the murder of
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journalist
consulate in Istanbul in 2018. Black Wave is
both an intimate and sweeping history of the
region and will significantly alter
perceptions of the Middle East.

Alfred Stieglitz
Five women revolutionize the modern art world
in postwar America in this "gratifying,
generous, and lush" true story from a
National Book Award and Pulitzer Prize
finalist (Jennifer Szalai, New York Times).
Set amid the most turbulent social and
political period of modern times, Ninth
Street Women is the impassioned, wild,
sometimes tragic, always exhilarating
chronicle of five women who dared to enter
the male-dominated world of twentieth-century
abstract painting -- not as muses but as
artists. From their cold-water lofts, where
they worked, drank, fought, and loved, these
pioneers burst open the door to the art world
for themselves and countless others to come.
Gutsy and indomitable, Lee Krasner was a hellraising leader among artists long before she
became part of the modern art world's first
celebrity couple by marrying Jackson Pollock.
Elaine de Kooning, whose brilliant mind and
peerless charm made her the emotional center
of the New York School, used her work and
words to build a bridge between the avantgarde and a public that scorned abstract art
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abandoned life as a New Jersey housewife and
mother to achieve stardom as one of the
boldest painters of her generation. Joan
Mitchell, whose notoriously tough exterior
shielded a vulnerable artist within, escaped
a privileged but emotionally damaging Chicago
childhood to translate her fierce vision into
magnificent canvases. And Helen
Frankenthaler, the beautiful daughter of a
prominent New York family, chose the
difficult path of the creative life. Her
gamble paid off: At twenty-three she created
a work so original it launched a new school
of painting. These women changed American art
and society, tearing up the prevailing social
code and replacing it with a doctrine of
liberation. In Ninth Street Women, acclaimed
author Mary Gabriel tells a remarkable and
inspiring story of the power of art and
artists in shaping not just postwar America
but the future.

Zero to One
-Explores the visual history of American
labor through portraiture by major American
artists---

Keeping an Eye Open
The unauthorized biography of Canada's most
famous artist couple and the rivalry that
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drove them.
light, radiant colours making quotidian
kitchen scenes come alive with sublimated
drama. He painted like clockwork, each stroke
precise and measured with exquisite care,
leaving no angle unchecked and no subtlety of
tone unattended. Some would say Mary Pratt
was fire and Christopher, ice. And yet
Newfoundland's Frida Kahlo and Diego Rivera
(or Jackson Pollack and Lee Krasner)
presented their marriage as a portrait of
harmony and balance. But balance off the
canvas rarely makes great art, and the
Pratts' art was spectacular. As a youth at
Mount Allison University in New Brunswick,
Mary pursued her future husband, a prodigious
art talent, and supported his determination
to study painting instead of medicine. They
married and removed themselves to a
Newfoundland outport where his painting alone
provided the means to raise a family. But as
Mary's own talents became evident and she
sought her own hours at the easel, when not
raising their four children, and as rumours
of Christopher's affair with a young model
spread, the Pratts' harmonious exterior
slowly cracked, to scandal in Newfoundland
and fascination across the country. A
marriage ended, and gave way to a furious
competition for dominance in Canadian art.

China and India
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century has seen an increase in the
presence and influence of Asian governments,
firms and other stake-holders in Africa. With
the changing times, changes in approaches to
Africa by four major Asian countries (China,
India, Japan and South Korea) have taken
place. By tracing the history between these
Asian countries and African countries, this
collection reflects on the “new” phases of
Asian Approaches to Africa. Composed by
authors who are not only experienced expert
scholars of African Studies, but also
prominent specialists on African policies of
Asian countries, this collection focuses on
the official development assistance (ODA) as
well as other crucial issues and actors such
as business, civil society, and media to
explore the new Asian approaches to Africa in
a comprehensive manner. Organised into three
sections, this collection explores the
experiences of the “forums” (conferences, or
summits) for Africa’s development hosted by
four major Asian countries, reflects on Asian
cultural influence in Africa, and highlights
new phases of Asian approaches to Africa.
This book looks to the future collaboration
of Asian actors/ partners working in/ with
Africa, rather than exaggerating rivalries
and disputes in order to grasp the
potentialities and challenges in the
relationship between the two regions; an
emerging and ongoing agenda that we will
encounter further in the coming years. This
book will be of interest to students,
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researchers
as well as research institutes on Asian and
African Studies. It will also be of value to
journalists, and government officials;
particularly diplomats.

Great Games, Local Rules
This is a story about rivalry among artists.
Not the kind of rivalry that grows out of
hatred and dislike, but rather, rivalry that
emerges from admiration, friendship, love.
The kind of rivalry that existed between
Degas and Manet, Picasso and Matisse, Pollock
and de Kooning, and Freud and Bacon. These
were some of the most famous and creative
relationships in the history of art, driving
each individual to heights of creativity and
inspiration - and provoking them to despair,
jealousy and betrayal. Matisse's success
threatened Picasso so much that his friends
would throw darts at a portrait of his
rival's beloved daughter Marguerite, shouting
'there's one in the eye for Matisse!' And
Willem de Kooning's twisted friendship with
Jackson Pollock didn't stop him taking up
with his friend's lover barely a year after
Pollock's fatal car crash. In The Art of
Rivalry, Pulitzer Prize-winning art critic
Sebastian Smee explores how, as both artists
struggled to come into their own, they each
played vital roles in provoking the other's
creative breakthroughs - ultimately
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determining
The Sweat of Their Face
The author presents the life and career of
Celia Franca, from her birth in working-class
London, England, to the talented ballerina
and choreographer who founded and created the
National Ballet of Canada. This biography
commemorates the 60th anniversary of the
National Ballet of Canada.

The Tale of Genji
Fiercely competitive, Matisse and Picasso
engaged in one of the most formidable
artistic dialogues of this century. The
intense beginning of the relationship between
the two artists - from the time they met in
1906 until 1917, when Matisse left for Nice has already been amply studied, but their
continuous exchange during the second part of
their careers has never been examined in
detail. In Matisse and Picasso, Yve-Alain
Bois stages the intertwined evolution of the
two giants of modern art as if it were an
ongoing game of chess between two masters. As
Joachim Pissarro points out in the foreword
of this volume, Matisse and Picasso's dense
plot and rich narrative make this work read
more like a suspense novel than a traditional
art history treatise. Bois' thoroughly
researched historical demonstration is
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of works by the two artists brought together
here for the first time, making this longawaited study a major contribution to the
history of twentieth-century art.

Man with a Blue Scarf
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER If you want to
build a better future, you must believe in
secrets. The great secret of our time is that
there are still uncharted frontiers to
explore and new inventions to create. In Zero
to One, legendary entrepreneur and investor
Peter Thiel shows how we can find singular
ways to create those new things. Thiel begins
with the contrarian premise that we live in
an age of technological stagnation, even if
we’re too distracted by shiny mobile devices
to notice. Information technology has
improved rapidly, but there is no reason why
progress should be limited to computers or
Silicon Valley. Progress can be achieved in
any industry or area of business. It comes
from the most important skill that every
leader must master: learning to think for
yourself. Doing what someone else already
knows how to do takes the world from 1 to n,
adding more of something familiar. But when
you do something new, you go from 0 to 1. The
next Bill Gates will not build an operating
system. The next Larry Page or Sergey Brin
won’t make a search engine. Tomorrow’s
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champions
ruthlessly in today’s marketplace. They will
escape competition altogether, because their
businesses will be unique. Zero to One
presents at once an optimistic view of the
future of progress in America and a new way
of thinking about innovation: it starts by
learning to ask the questions that lead you
to find value in unexpected places.

The Darkening Age
A New York Times Bestseller, One of The Wall
Street Journal’s “10 Books to Read Now,” and
One of Kirkus Reviews’s Best Nonfiction Books
of Year We all sense it—something big is
going on. You feel it in your workplace. You
feel it when you talk to your kids. You can’t
miss it when you read the newspapers or watch
the news. Our lives are being transformed in
so many realms all at once—and it is
dizzying. In Thank You for Being Late,
version 2.0, with a new afterword, Thomas L.
Friedman exposes the tectonic movements that
are reshaping the world today and explains
how to get the most out of them and cushion
their worst impacts. His thesis: to
understand the twenty-first century, you need
to understand that the planet’s three largest
forces—Moore’s law (technology), the Market
(globalization), and Mother Nature (climate
change and biodiversity loss)—are
accelerating all at once. These accelerations
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are transforming
five key realms: the
workplace, politics, geopolitics, ethics, and
community. The year 2007 was the major
inflection point: the release of the iPhone,
together with advances in silicon chips,
software, storage, sensors, and networking,
created a new technology platform that is
reshaping everything from how we hail a taxi
to the fate of nations to our most intimate
relationships. It is providing vast new
opportunities for individuals and small
groups to save the world—or to destroy it.
With his trademark vitality, wit, and
optimism, Friedman shows that we can overcome
the multiple stresses of an age of
accelerations—if we slow down, if we dare to
be late and use the time to reimagine work,
politics, and community. Thank You for Being
Late is an essential guide to the present and
the future.

Fudge-a-Mania
One of The Christian Science Monitor’s Best
Nonfiction Books of 2018 “An engrossing
read…a historically and psychologically rich
account of the young Picasso and his coteries
in Barcelona and Paris” (The Washington Post)
and how he achieved his breakthrough and
revolutionized modern art through his
masterpiece, Les Demoiselles d’Avignon. In
1900, eighteen-year-old Pablo Picasso
journeyed from Barcelona to Paris, the
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glittering
next several years he endured poverty and
neglect before emerging as the leader of a
bohemian band of painters, sculptors, and
poets. Here he met his first true love and
enjoyed his first taste of fame. Decades
later Picasso would look back on these years
as the happiest of his long life. Recognition
came first from the avant-garde, then from
daring collectors like Leo and Gertrude
Stein. In 1907, Picasso began the vast,
disturbing masterpiece known as Les
Demoiselles d’Avignon. Inspired by the
painting of Paul Cézanne and the inventions
of African and tribal sculpture, Picasso
created a work that captured the disorienting
experience of modernity itself. The painting
proved so shocking that even his friends
assumed he’d gone mad, but over the months
and years it exerted an ever greater
fascination on the most advanced painters and
sculptors, ultimately laying the foundation
for the most innovative century in the
history of art. In Picasso and the Painting
That Shocked the World, Miles J. Unger
“combines the personal story of Picasso’s
early years in Paris—his friendships, his
romances, his great ambition, his fears—with
the larger story of modernism and the avantgarde” (The Christian Science Monitor). This
is the story of an artistic genius with a
singular creative gift. It is “riveting…This
engrossing book chronicles with precision and
enthusiasm a painting with lasting impact in
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art world” (Publishers Weekly,
starred review), all of it played out against
the backdrop of the world’s most captivating
city.

In Montmartre
From the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of The
Return comes a profoundly moving
contemplation of the relationship between art
and life. After finishing his powerful memoir
The Return, Hisham Matar, seeking solace and
pleasure, traveled to Siena, Italy. Always
finding comfort and clarity in great art,
Matar immersed himself in eight significant
works from the Sienese School of painting,
which flourished from the thirteenth to the
fifteenth centuries. Artists whom he had
admired throughout his life, such as Duccio
and Ambrogio Lorenzetti, evoke earlier
engagements he has had with works by
Caravaggio and Poussin, and the personal
experiences that surrounded those moments.
Complete with gorgeous full-color
reproductions of the artworks, A Month in
Siena is about what occurred between Matar,
those paintings, and the city. That month
would be an extraordinary period in Matar's
life: an exploration of how art can console
and disturb in equal measure, as well as an
intimate encounter with the city and its
inhabitants. This is a gorgeous meditation on
how centuries-old art can illuminate our own
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inner landscape--current
relationships, longlasting love, grief, intimacy, and
solitude--and shed further light on the
present world around us.

The Book of the Courtier
“Bad behavior makes for entertaining history”
in this bold history of Europe, the Middle
East, and the men who ruled them in the early
sixteenth century (Kirkus Reviews). John
Julius Norwich—“the very model of a popular
historian”—is acclaimed for his distinctive
ability to weave together a fascinating
narrative through vivid detail, colorful
anecdotes, and captivating characters. Here,
he explores four leaders—Henry VIII, Francis
I, Charles V, and Suleiman—who led their
countries during the Renaissance (The Wall
Street Journal). Francis I of France was the
personification of the Renaissance, and a
highly influential patron of the arts and
education. Henry VIII, who was not expected
to inherit the throne but embraced the role
with gusto, broke with the Roman Catholic
Church and appointed himself head of the
Church of England. Charles V was the most
powerful man of the time, and unanimously
elected Holy Roman Emperor. And Suleiman the
Magnificent—who stood apart as a
Muslim—brought the Ottoman Empire to its
apogee of political, military, and economic
power. These men collectively shaped the
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religion, and politics of their
respective domains. With remarkable
erudition, John Julius Norwich offers “an
important history, masterfully written,”
indelibly depicting four dynamic characters
and how their incredible achievements—and
obsessions with one another—changed Europe
forever (The Washington Times).
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